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Dear Parents/Carers in Year R, 
 
Our aim is to get as many children as possible back into school, but we are restricted by the number of rooms and 
staff that we have available. 
 
Currently we have four Year R bubbles but on an average day they are only half full. Following the new government 
guidelines, we would like to join together the four bubbles to have three, still with no more than 15 children in each. 
This will enable me to offer another Year 6 bubble. 
 
Before we go ahead, I would like to give all Year R parents an opportunity to send their child/children back to school. 
If a sufficient number of parents return their children to school, we will not change from the existing Year R bubble 
system. 
 
To be absolutely clear we would like all of your children back in school. It would make me very happy if parents were 
to reconsider and send their children back to school and I believe that it would be in their best interests. 
 
In order to begin this process I would like any parent/carer who has decided that they would like their child/children 
to contact the school by Friday, either by telephone on 02392 001160 or by email 
admin1@thevictory.portmouth.sch.uk.  
 
This will be the last chance to take up the place before the end of term. If we do not hear from you, we will assume 
that you do not require the place and your child will not be able to return to school until September.  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
  

 
  
Mr J Hartley  
Executive Head Teacher 
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